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Rule 130
Stanislav Polčák (PPE)
Subject:	Russian influence in the European institutions
A few weeks ago, a report was published which claimed that a family member of a high-ranking Russian official was present (as a trainee) among the staff of a Member of the European Parliament. Given that this official serves a regime that is openly or covertly hostile to Europe, it is doubtful whether the involvement of one of his close family members in the European institutions is desirable.
In this context, does the Commission have stricter security rules regarding the recruitment of trainees than Parliament? More specifically, would this particular individual who is working in Parliament as a trainee be able to apply successfully for a traineeship in the Commission? Thank you for your response.
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